
 
Hello!  
 
From looking at the Options Lists for September we are delighted to see that you have 

expressed a strong interest in studying Level 3 Business at the Deanery Sixth Form 

College.  
 
Many of you have studied the subject at GCSE which is excellent, however if you 

haven’t this is not a barrier to success at Level 3 Business. We welcome all who have 

a genuine interest in business studies!  
 
We always encourage business students to keep a keen and regular eye on business 

news in the media and on businesses in their local area.  This will help enrich 

and embed your business knowledge whilst also serving to provide you with useful 

real-life examples to help explore and discuss topics in lessons in more depth.  
 
To help you prepare for life as a Level 3 student of Business over the coming months, 

we would encourage you to consider reading/viewing/listening to some of the 

recommended titles suggested in the Business-Media file. These will provide a broad 

range of case studies to consider when discussing and applying your business acumen 

come September! 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and to beginning your level 3 Business journey here 

at the Deanery 6th Form College. 
 
Many thanks and take care! 
 
Mrs Birchall & Miss Lowe 


